
 

 
 

 
 

3125 Murphy Hall 
410 Charles E. Young Drive East 

Los Angeles, California 90095 

May 19, 2022 
 
To: Jessica Cattelino, Chair, UCLA Academic Senate 
 
From:  Kathleen Bawn, Chair, Undergraduate Council  
 
Re:  (Systemwide) Presidential Policy on Affiliations with Certain Healthcare Organizations 

 
At its meeting on May 13, 2022, the Undergraduate Council reviewed the Presidential Policy on 

Affiliations with Certain Healthcare Organizations. Members offered no comments for the 

Executive Board’s consideration. 

Thank you for the opportunity to opine. If you have any questions, please contact us via the 

Undergraduate Council’s analyst, Julia Nelsen, at jnelsen@senate.ucla.edu. 

 
cc: Julia Nelsen, Committee Analyst, Undergraduate Council  

Peter Petersen, Vice Chair, Undergraduate Council 
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